
To whom it may concern, 

 

I want to express my opposition to Senate Bill 111. 

 

I grow 15 acres of wine grapes in Clackamas County. 

 

I am opposed to this bill for the following reasons: 

• SB111 creates new standards that are confusing and unnecessary.  
• SB111 creates an unfair playing field where some large growers are winners and many large and 

small growers are losers. 
• SB111 pinches the market and creating a market to increase the price of some grapes and lower 

the price of virtually all others. 
• Sections 3-4-5 of the bill are retaliatory and will divide the industry.  The 2025 deadline to create 

a reciprocal agreements is not necessary and has a low probably of success.  Section 8 (a 
cumbersome new mechanism to collect the tax) creates an unfair, non level playing ground 
where OWA members benefit at the destruction of everyone else.   

.  It benefits large growers at the expense of smaller ones. 

 

Regards 

Brad Baker 

Jean Ray Vineyards, LLC 

 


